
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

SPECIAL CIVIL PART – SPECIAL CIVIL PART OFFICER FEE FOR SERVICE 

OR EXECUTION AMENDED TO $7.00 FLAT FEE 

 This notice announces changes to the fee due to Special Civil Part Officers 

for serving or executing any process, writ, order, execution, notice or warrant 

pursuant to N.J.S.A. 22A:2-37.1(a)(6) and 37.2(b).  The new fee is a $7.00 flat rate 

for service or execution by a Special Civil Part Officer.  This change was made by 

L. 2021 c. 188 and was effective as of August 4, 2021.   

 Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Taironda E. Phoenix, 

Assistance Director for Civil Practice at (609) 815-2900 ext. 54900 or 

taironda.phoenix@njcourts.gov.  

 

     ________________________________________ 
     Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
     Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
 

Dated: August 27, 2021 
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